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"I’m happy to announce that after receipt of
the results of our 2023 ISO Survey, the
department has received a reduction in
rating provided by ISO. Currently the
department’s ISO rating is a 4/4x, starting
August 2023 we will increase to a 3/3x." - 
Chief Hurley

 

What Is An ISO Fire Rating

An ISO fire rating is a score provided to fire
departments and insurance companies by
the Insurance Services Office (ISO). The
score reflects how prepared a community
and area is for fires.

What Does This Mean For Our Citizens?

If your fire department has a strong score from the ISO, this suggests to your insurance
provider that the likelihood of your home being destroyed by a fire is low.  This means you may
be able to download the documents listed below, provide them to your insurance company, and
qualify for lower homeowners insurance rates.  

Supporting Documents

iso_announcment_letter.pdf 59.01 KB

2023_iso_survey.pdf 286.67 KB

http://www.bremenga.gov/fire-rescue/page/bremen-fire-and-rescue-receives-improved-iso-fire-rating
http://www.bremenga.gov/fire-rescue/page/bremen-fire-and-rescue-receives-improved-iso-fire-rating
http://www.bremenga.gov/media/2206
http://www.bremenga.gov/media/2211

